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CITY OF MIAMI SPRINGS 

 
Zuzell E. Murguido  

Senior Procurement Officer 

 

 

NOTICE OF UPDATED DOCUMENT(S) LINK 

(Request for Qualifications) 

No.: 02-22/23 for 

Construction Engineering and Inspection Services for The 

 South Royal Poinciana Stormwater and Roadway Improvements Project 

 

November 2, 2022 

 

This Notice is issued to clarify the previously issued request for qualifications documents and is hereby 

made a part of the documents.  All requirements of the documents not modified herein shall remain in 

full force and effect as originally set forth. 

  

The below has been amended as follows:  

 

1. As referenced on Page 12, Section 2.1 “Scope of Services”, Paragraph 1 of the RFQ, the original 

link in the solicitation (ITB #03-22/23 Construction Documents and Plans), no longer routes you 

to the document(s) as referenced in the solicitation.  

 

The new link containing the document(s) referenced in the RFQ, can be found here:  
ITB 03-22/23 - CONSTRUCTION OF SOUTH ROYAL POINCIANA STORMWATER AND ROADWAY 

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 

 

 

Procurement Department 

201 Westward Drive – 2nd Floor 

Miami Springs, FL  33166 

Phone: (305) 805-5054 

Email: murguidoz@miamisprings-fl.gov 
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